
 

 
Date: February 21, 2019 

To: All BCGEU Members at Auburn Seniors Village 

Re: STRIKE VOTE RESULTS! 

Many thanks everyone for coming out to yesterdays Auburn Seniors Village strike vote. 90% of the membership 
turned out to cast ballots, with 100% voting yes to potentially going on strike to get an agreement that fairly 
recognizes the important work that all of you do. Well done everyone! 
 
Today your bargaining committee is in mediation with your employer, and they have let the employer know loud 
and clear about yesterdays vote. Hopefully they will come to the table today with something serious!  
 
Keep checking your emails for more updates, and lets all stay united during this important time! 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Your Bargaining Committee: 
Karen Henke 
Raymond Matte 
Ryan Stewart, Staff Representative 
Chad McQuarrie, Staff Representative 
 
cc  Mahen Ramdharry, Component 4 Vice President 

Marilyn McLean, Local 404 Chairperson 
Chad Blackey, Staff Representative 

 
Moveup  CM/am 


